Dear Parents, 
Thank you for your patience and understanding. As you are aware the Government has stated that schools will remain open for the children of key workers; those with Educational Health Care Plans and those children who are vulnerable. The Government has now produced a list of ‘key workers’ which can be viewed by clicking on this link:
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-covid-19-maintaining-educational-provision/guidance-for-schools-colleges-and-local-authorities-on-maintaining-educational-provision
As we prepare to open the school on Monday, it is vitally important that we are able to ascertain how many children we will be expecting on site. This will help us to provide meals for those who have school lunches as well as ensuring that we have enough cleaning staff to clean classrooms and wipe down surfaces. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]If you believe that you are a key worker and are intending to bring your child to school on Monday, you need to complete the attached document which I ask that you complete, and return as soon as possible and at the latest by 2pm this afternoon. Please note, these are emergency childcare arrangements, parents are asked only to use school as a childcare provision if it is absolutely necessary to do so.
Please forward your completed form to chapelend@sthelens.org.uk 
If your child is currently in isolation due to symptoms, or symptoms shown from someone within the household, they will need to remain isolated for the full 14 days. If you believe that following this isolation period your child would require this emergency child care, then please also complete the form but indicate clearly from what date this would apply. We are obviously keeping the provision under review and will follow any further Government advice.
When we receive any further guidance I will of course share this with you.
Kind regards,
S.Smith
